
Next Week - APAC End of the Year Networking Celebrations
December 1, 2023

The FFA APAC team invites you to join them for an evening of networking! Please join for
drinks, canapes, and an opportunity to socialize and celebrate the year with colleagues and
associates in the fund finance industry.

The event will be hosted simultaneously in Hong Kong, Singapore, and Sydney on December
7, 2023.

Register to attend in Hong Kong here. 

Register to attend in Singapore here. 

Register to attend in Sydney here. 

https://www.cadwalader.com/fund-finance-friday/index.php
https://fundfinanceassociation.com/events/apac/12-07-23-hong-kong-end-of-year-celebration/
https://fundfinanceassociation.com/events/apac/12-07-23-singapore-end-of-year-celebration/
https://fundfinanceassociation.com/events/apac/12-07-23-australian-end-of-year-celebration/
https://www.cadwalader.com/

